
LUX SERVICE UPDATE – M/V 
XIN CHANG SHA V.399S 

EUA Advisory 
Mar 12, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer,    

Please be advised, due to delayed arrival in Brazil and to maintain schedule 
integrity, M/V Xin Chang Sha v.399S will omit her Paranagua Southbound 
call. 

Paranagua import cargo will be discharged in the Northbound call on 22 
March 2024 (ETA) 

Below you can find her updated schedule. 

  

PORT ETA ETD 

SANTOS 12-Mar-24 13-Mar-24 

PARANAGUA OMIT OMIT 

MONTEVIDEO 16-Mar-24 17-Mar-24 

BUENOS AIRES 17-Mar-24 18-Mar-24 

ITAPOA 21-Mar-24 21-Mar-24 

PARANAGUA 22-Mar-24 22-Mar-24 

SANTOS 23-Mar-24 24-Mar-24 

RIO DE JANEIRO 25-Mar-24 25-Mar-24 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. 
Contact details can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

Sincerely, 
ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/

